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Webinar on Monday 10th January 2022 at 12.30pm 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                 
 

 

The Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing is a new bascule bridge being constructed across the River 

Yare, which will link the A47 at Harfrey’s Roundabout to the port and the enterprise zone on the 

other side of the river.  Construction of the scheme, which is being undertaken by BAM Farrans Joint 

Venture, commenced in January 2021 and is programmed to be completed in Spring 2023.  Norfolk 

County Council and BAM Farrans JV will provide an overview of the scheme and construction 

progress undertaken to date. 

 
 

This event is a webinar and is available to members free of charge, but please book your place by 
emailing Julie Howes, secretary@nfci.co.uk.   

 
 

Zoom details to follow in due course 
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